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Kings County Flood-Evacuation Exercise 
Kings County, NS – The Kings Regional Emergency Management 
Organization (REMO) will be training municipal staff and supporting 
agencies in response to a Flood-Evacuation scenario on Thursday, April 20th. 
 
Residents of the Meadowview area of Kings County may notice Valley 
Search and Rescue (VSAR) and Kings RCMP in their area on the morning of 
Thursday, April 20th, as they will be distributing Flood-Evacuation 
awareness packages to community residents within the area west of the 
Valley Regional Hospital along Brooklyn Street.  
 
To increase flood-evacuation awareness, the following information will be provided to residents: 

• FloodSmart Canada Awareness Information 

• Flood-Evacuation Information 

• Get Prepared Emergency Preparedness Guide 

• Kings REMO Brochures 
o Emergency Preparedness Checklists 
o Know the Risks – Make a Plan – Get a Kit 
o Kings County Vulnerable Persons Registry 
o Kings County Comfort Centres 

 
The Kings REMO Emergency Coordination Centre (ECC) located at 181 Coldbrook Village Park 
Drive will be activated from 9:00am to 12:00pm, Thursday, April 20th, to support this exercise. 
“The Kings County Regional Emergency Management Organization (Kings REMO) is responsible 
for providing a prompt and coordinated response to emergencies that occur within Kings 
County”, says Dan Stovel, the Kings County Regional Emergency Management Coordinator. 
 
For more information on preparing for all types of emergencies, visit www.KingsREMO.ca or 
follow @REMO_KingsCty on Twitter or REMO_KingsCounty on Facebook. 
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For Additional Information Contact: 

 
Dan Stovel 
Regional Emergency Management Coordinator 
Kings County, NS 
Telephone: (902) 670-1514 
Email:  REMO_KingsCounty@countyofkings.ca  

http://www.kingsremo.ca/
mailto:REMO_KingsCounty@countyofkings.ca


 

 

 
 

 

 

 


